
Date: 26th March, 2020

To,
The Corporate Relationship Department
BSE Ltd
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street,
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001

Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI Listing (Regulations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

We wish to intimate you that with a view to take preventive measures in line with the 
announcement made by the Hon. Prime Minister during his address to the nation that 
the entire country would be locked down for a period of three weeks from the 
midnight of 24/03/2020 due to the COVID-19 pandemic/epidemic and this being 
decision/directive of the Central Government, it has been decided by the 
management to completely shut down all its plants and facilities till the national 
lockdown is in force i.e. for three weeks w.e.f the midnight of 24/03/2020. It may be 
noted that this being resorted to also with a view to ensure the safety and health of 
the Company employees and their families and as a part of Nation’s fight against 
Corona Virus.

You are requested to take this on your record.

Thanking You,
Yours faithfully,
For Transpek Industry Limited

Bimal V. Mehta
Managing Director
DIN: 00080071


